
 

 The new Inste semester has 
begun! Monday evening our 
group took the first test for Old 
Testament Survey. This lesson is 
the one where the students 
must write the Old Testament 
books in order from memory, 
and they did very well. The 
discussion was lively and helpful 
as well. 

 The group met on our 
veranda, and even though it was 

warm enough when we started, 
by the time we finished, we 
were wearing jackets and 
blankets. Next week we will 
probably have to move our 
meetings inside again.   

We commend all six students 
for their determination to 
extend their Bible knowledge 
and to enhance their 
relationship with the Lord.  We 
are off to a good start. 

Our goal from the 
beginning has been to find 
someone to be the leader of 
the Inste groups in Gherla. 
This next semester we will be 
focusing on finding the right 
person to lead not only this 
group but also to begin more 
Inste groups here and in 
other churches. Join us as we 
pray for God’s leading as we 
seek this person. 
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ON TO THE NEXT BOOK 

Please Pray: 

• Language acquisition. 

• Direction as we work with 
Pastor Simi Hosu and the church 
in Gherla. 

• Spiritual breakthrough in 
Gherla. 

• New INSTE group, and new 
leader. 

• For an outpouring of the Holy 
Spirit upon the church and the 
city. 

• God’s anointing and victory 
during the Corona virus 
pandemic. 

• Pastor Simi as he begins 
discipling and mentoring young 
men. 
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